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Please visit the web for complete Calendar of events with updates: www.kofc4849.net 

7/6/21 Membership Meeting 7:30pm-8:30pm Parish Center 

   

7/20/21 
Marquette Assembly 

Meeting  

The Columbian Club on the Fox  in 

Batavia 7pm  

7/24/21 
District Deputy    

Meeting 

10:00am Holy Angels Connor 

Lounge 

7/28/21 
Council Officer    

Meeting 
7:30pm-9:00pm Connor Lounge 

   

4th Degree -  Marquette Assembly #188 

Meetings are held on the Third Tuesday of each month at 

The Columbian Club on the Fox 1117 N Washington Ave, Batavia, IL 

Time: 7:00pm 

See Assembly web site for Color Corp training dates and times 

Check out our website at: 

www.marquetteassembly188.org 

 

Uniform and Supplies for Assembly 

Legacy regalia is no longer allowed to be 

worn for the uniform. Regalia can be pur-

chased at 

 

https://kofcuniform.com/ 

8/4/2021 Membership Meeting 7:30pm-8:30pm Connor Hall 

http://www.marquetteassembly188.org
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Knights of Co1umbus 

180 S. Russell Ave 

Aurora, IL  60506 

Cardinal 

bellarmine 

council #4849 

In Service to One. 

In Service to All 

We’re on the Web: 

www.kofc4849.net 
 

M e n ’ s  c u r s i l l o  w e e k e n d  

T h e  C U R S I L L O  W E E K E N D ?  
During the three days of the Cursillo weekend from Thursday evening to Sunday 
evening, people from all walks of life grow close to one another. Religious and lay 
people form a living, working Christian community to gain a deep awareness of the 
treasures and responsibility of their faith. The goal of the Cursillo weekend is to give 
those who make it a new understanding of Jesus Christ, the basic Christian truths, and 
the desire to serve the church. 
The Cursillo weekend is a blend of seriousness, light heartedness, spiritual exercises, 
talks and discussions. The teachings of Christ are discussed within an atmosphere of 
joy and song. There are meditations and talks by priests and laymen, and everyone 
making the Cursillo weekend is urged to participate by taking notes, discussing, and 
even by making drawings that illustrate major points. 
The Cursillo weekend ends at the close of the three days. However, the whole point of 
the Cursillo movement is that ordinary people can steadily grow in the love and service 
of God and man for the rest of their lives. Christian growth is not easy, but the Cursillo 
weekend provides a framework for it, both during the three days and afterwards. In the 
Post-Cursillo, emphasis is on maintaining a vibrant and growing Christian community, 
thus springs the apostolic action required to make ours a better world to live in. 

For many, a Cursillo weekend is a new awakening to a deeper friendship with Christ. 

W e e k e n d  I n f o r m a t i o n  
For those Cursillistas who would love to come back and serve on a Cursillo weekend the 
Rockford Diocese holds weekends twice a year, once in the fall and spring for both men 
and women. 

All weekends are held at:  

St. Mary's Parish Community Center 

881 North Mongan Drive  

Oregon, Illinois 61061 

Men– POSTPONED 

Women– POSTPONED 

Below is a list of web sites that contain useful  

information for our members. 

 

• www.kofc4849.net 

• www.marquetteassembly188.org 

• www.kofc.org 

• www.illinoisknights.org 

• @KofC4849 on Facebook 

• www.holy-angels.org 

• www.rockforddiocese.org 

Adoration at Holy Angels 

Wednesdays starting after 8:00am Mass and ending before 
6:30am Mass on Thursday morning. Check the book outside 

the chapel for open times or join others in this                              
most blessed opportunity. 

Contact Connie Webber,   Call 630-892-4880 
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Cardinal Bellarmine  
Council 4849 

 
2021- 2022 Officers 

Grand Knight 
Bill Dugan  

 

Chaplain 
 Rev. Michael G. Lavan 

 
Assistant Chaplain 
Deacon Tom Hawksworth 

 

Deputy Grand Knight 
  Tom Wright  
 
Chancellor 
Jim Power 

 

Recorder 
Pat Gengler  

 

Financial Secretary 
Rick Marsh  

 

Treasurer 
Phil Brink 
  

Lecturer 
Marty Wolding  

 

Advocate 
Mike Berry 

 

Warden 
Darrel Bancroft  

 

Inside Guard 
Tim St. Claire  

 

Outside Guard 
Vince India 
  

Council Greeter 
Paul Fleming 

 
Trustees 

Matt Guthrie 

Ray Froehlich 
Joe Didier 

 

 

 
District Deputy 
Matt Guthrie 

 
K of C Insurance  
Field Agent– Joseph Spada 
Joseph.spada@KOFC.ORG 

             630-703-9110 

 
 

 
The publication will be 

monthly for  

Cardinal Bellarmine 

 deadline for an article  

submission  
24th of the 

            Please send articles   
         patgengler@comcast.net 

Grand Knight Line 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
We begin another Fraternal year, and while a lot has changed, much stays the 
same.  I thank all officers and directors, past and present, for keeping our council 
so active, and I look forward to the coming year to serve our church, pastor, school, 
and community.  We do this through our programs, and we need to do a better job 
at engaging some of our “less active” members, through prayer and patience.     
Beginning July 1, there is no longer a “dispensation” from Holy Mass, and we, as 
Knights, need to lead the charge back to Sunday Mass, and invite ALL parishioners 
back.  Let’s fill up those pews again and get back to basics and recognize that we 
need God now more than ever.  If you know of a Brother who is hurting or in need, 
talk to him.  Sometimes the best thing we can do is listen.  In terms of activities, we 
have many volunteer opportunities coming up.  To name a few: 
 

August – Parish Cook out.  Help needed setting up and taking down, and 
eating. 

September – annual tootsie roll drive, this is one the WHOLE family can participate 
in (two weekends). 

September – St. Anne’s Open-Air Market, we’ll be selling mums, and more. 

October – Annual 5K run and annual Life chain. 

November – pancake breakfast for veterans, remember when we last ate in Connor 
Hall? 

December – St. Anne’s cookie and craft fair is back; we’ll be selling poinsettias 
again. 

These are just the events we KNOW about, and I’m sure there will be more that we 
don’t know about … yet (Silver Rose to name one). 
 

May God abundantly bless you and your families. 
Jesus, Mary, and Joseph – pray for us!  
 

Vivat Jesus, 
Bill Dugan 
Grand Knight 
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Building the Domestic Church 

 

As we move forward the “degree” will be 

referred to as the Exemplification of     

Charity, Unity and Fraternity 

Degrees are available on-line please con-

tact Grand Knight Bill Dugan at 

kofcbill@sbcglobal.net or 630-859-3162 

 

 

 

Ceremonial 

COUNCIL APPAREL 

Golf Polo Shirt (No Pocket) $36 

Pocket Polo Shirt $36 

Long Sleeve Shirt $39 

Screenprint T-Shirt $9 

 

Contact: Ray Froehlich 

Phone:  630-605-5521 or 

Email:  rwf6500@yahoo.com 

Apparel 

 

Jesus summoned the Twelve and began to send them out two by two and gave them authority 

over unclean spirits. He instructed them to take nothing for the journey but a walking stick — 

no food, no sack, no money in their belts. (Gospel for July 11, Mk 6:7-8)  

Jesus sends his disciples out on their mission with few provisions. It would be unthinkable for us to-

day to take a trip without carrying cash or a credit card, making lodging arrangements or packing a 

suitcase. What are we to make of Christ’s instructions, and how do they relate to our own baptismal 

mission? I offer two thoughts. First, we must trust that God will provide for our needs as we carry out 

his work. Second, we must not be encumbered by “excess baggage” — anything in our lives that can 

hold us back from carrying out God’s will.  

Challenge by Supreme Chaplain Archbishop William E. Lori: 

This month, I challenge you to spend an hour each week in eucharistic adoration, reflecting on relying 

on God alone and becoming detached from the things of this world. Second, I challenge you to work 

with your pastor to implement the Faith in Action Holy Hour program. 

Questions for Reflection:  

Are you aware that Jesus is sending you on a mission in the world? Do you truly trust God to provide 

for your needs along the way? What “baggage” are you carrying that is holding you back from  

fulfilling God’s mission for you? 

mailto:rwf6500@yahoo.com

